
 

In 2025 we have two sets of accounts prepared because 
we undertook a significant update to our governance, 
including creating new Articles of Association. This 
process required us to bring all our records and 
procedures up to date, ensuring they are modern, in line 
with current good practice and accurately reflect how we 
now operate.  

The transition involved reviewing and reconciling our financial records across 
two accounting periods, which was more complex and time-consuming than 
anticipated. There were some issues at the accounting office and as a result, our 
submission to OSCR was delayed. We apologise for this and want to assure you 
that these changes were made to strengthen our organisation’s transparency 
and compliance and we are committed to timely submissions in the future. 

Copies of our accounts can be viewed here: Oct 2024 - March 2025 

                           Oct 2023 – Sept 2024 

https://www.muirhead-outreach.org.uk/_files/ugd/263cdd_2649ade69a2647098147b62bfc809716.pdf
https://www.muirhead-outreach.org.uk/_files/ugd/263cdd_1d14b08d8dd94965a225c1ffd716e790.pdf

